
Boosters meetings
will be held monthly
at 7pm in the media
center at Conant.
Wear a mask and join
us!

August 11..................January 12
September 8............ February 9
October 13................March 9
November 10............April 13
December 8 .............May 11

We support the students, staff and
community! Join us, join the fun!

Your April 2021
Boosters Newsletter

The Boosters is happy to provide funds for the Class of 2021 t-shirts for all Conant
seniors! We look forward to helping the Conant administration honor this class as we
enter the final couple months of their high school experience. When you support the

Boosters, you support initiatives like this one. Thank you!

Yearly the Boosters Support:
Freshman night
Event hospitality
Cougars in Need
Scholarships
Post Prom
Mini grants for
athletics/activities/academics

Boosters Projects Include:
Raising $ for new marquee
Spirit windscreens for stadium
Recycling bins for school-wide
program
New sports banners in the gym
635 gallon fish tank for the media
center

President's Letter

Hello Conant Community,

We had our first back-in-person meeting at the school last
month and what a blast it was to see our members and the
administrators in 3D again!

We are busy helping to plan some special events for the senior
class, like Honors Convocation and the Senior Parade. We have
a surprise or two planned too so keep an eye out over the next
couple weeks!

We have two remaining meetings, April 13 and May 11. All are
welcome to attend. They occur at 7pm in the media center.

Enjoy your spring,
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Elizabeth Paveza
Conant Boosters President

Celebrate the Moms, Grads and
Dads in Your Life!

We have one final fundraiser for this school year and we'd love
to have your support! Order gift cards to last you through
Father's Day with our Boosters event.

You can print out a paper copy of the order form and
instructions or go online to our website to order there (note,
there are fewer options available online than on the paper order
form, and there is a .50 processing fee).

All orders must be received by April 26 . Orders will be
ready to pick up on April 30.

For questions or more info please contact Carol Hominac.

Remember, you can also donate gift cards to Cougars in Need!
This has been an extraordinary year for need in our community.

Thanks for supporting the Boosters and your Conant
Community!

The Online Spirit Store is Always Open!

Remember to order your Conant spirit wear through the online
Spirit Store. It's open 24/7!
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You can find Conant Cougar facemasks and Cougar Crazies
2020-21 shirts online while supplies last. We also have a wide
variety of sweats, t-shirts, hats, blankets, car magnets, yard
signs and MORE!

Spotlight on the Debate Team!

Congratulations to the Conant Congressional Debate team. They
won the IHSA State Competition this year! Coach Mr. Zia
Nathan says they had 40 students participate this year and were
able to bring 10 of them to the state competition. All of their
competitions were via Zoom this season.

"Although this season had its difficulties, it brought out the best
in our team. Our students were able to persevere through any
challenges."

Senior Nick Chen was the 1st place finisher at the state level.
Seniors Simren Mahajan and Parveen Mundi also competed at
state meets.

"I was so impressed with how our upperclassmen were able to
mentor our new members even though we were remote. We had
a full season, so I am thankful we were able to do that," Nathan
said proudly.

Way to go Conant debaters!

Your
Amazon

Purchases
Can = $ for

Conant
Boosters!

Every time you
shop at Amazon
you can select a
charity to get
.05% of your
purchase total.

Go to
www.smile.am
azon.com and
select "Conants
Cougar Booster
Club Inc." as
your charity. We
received more
than $250
during the last
school year -
let's bring in
more this year!

Contact Us:
 ConantBoosters@gmail.com or www.ConantBoosters.com

Follow Us
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